
North  Edinburgh  residents
concerned  about  new  street
lights

Residents  in  North  Edinburgh  have  been  expressing  concern
about the new street lights that are currently being installed
across the area.

Some locals are worried that the new lights are too dull and
will result in an increase in crime.

Local councillor Lesley Hinds has asked for “an appraisal” to
be carried out on the new lights.

You can read the full article here.
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